
May 2021 Newsletter

Dear Neighbor,

Last week, we received some encouraging news from the CDC that people who have
received all doses of the COVID-19 vaccine are now safe to be around others without
needing to wear a mask. However, those that have not gotten or cannot get vaccinated
need to continue wearing masks, both for their safety and the safety of those around them.
This is yet another reason why, to continue our return to normal life, we should all make
sure we are vaccinated as soon as possible.

As we can see below, a lot of progress has been made in getting vaccines to people in
Broward County, but we still have some work to do in Fort Lauderdale, and, specifically,
we can help get those numbers up here in District 2.

It is easier than ever to get yourself vaccinated. Below are a list of resources to help you
find a location or to even have them bring the shot to you! President Biden has also
announced that from May 24th until July 4th, both Uber and Lyft will offer free rides to and
from vaccination sites. If you are still having trouble accessing a vaccine, please do not
hesitate to reach out to our office. You can call or email Nancy Fry at 954-828-5679 or
nfry@fortlauderdale.gov.

The age for vaccine eligibility has also been extended to pre-teens and teenagers ages 12
and up, so please be sure to get those kids in as well! Click here for the most up-to-date
information about the COVID-19 vaccines.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/about-face-coverings.html
https://www.broward.org/CoronaVirus/Documents/VaccineMap.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/index.html
http://homebound.patientportalfl.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/db9cb2b2701/9461fa7f-af07-4b3a-a806-673092dfb28c.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/db9cb2b2701/873060a1-fb2d-48e4-8acc-08ce75295626.pdf
https://www.ourflorida.com/
https://www.ourflorida.com/
https://www.ddaftl.org/dashboard
https://files.constantcontact.com/db9cb2b2701/99c6ba28-38a8-4843-811a-19707932c20d.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/db9cb2b2701/f4d92c89-b76a-4a05-b764-5f4e7725583c.pdf
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/city-manager-s-office/strategic-communications/alert-ftl
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/3116207700352/WN_rDCSCXQmSZiRZHzeUdAPvg
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/parks-recreation/special-events/great-american-beach-party
https://files.constantcontact.com/db9cb2b2701/de300593-d50e-4aa7-8510-26426f8f853c.pdf
https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/b6fc0fa6d89d4682bfba389cb7ef9f00
https://www.broward.org/RentAssistance/Pages/default.aspx


I cannot wait until we can all safely go mask-free and see everyone's wonderful, smiling
faces again! Please get vaccinated.

The City of Fort Lauderdale is launching the Take Your Shot campaign by
offering vaccines for homebound neighbors. If you or someone you know is
homebound and unable to travel to get the COVID-19 vaccine, then we can

bring the vaccine to you. Register now at http://homebound.patientportalfl.com
or call or 1-833-930-3672.

In addition to the homebound program, there are numerous vaccination sites
open throughout Broward County. For more information please visit

https://www.broward.org/CoronaVirus/Pages/Vaccination-Sites.aspx .

Concerts, Artwalk, and Events to Offer COVID
Vaccines

 
The City of Fort Lauderdale is launching Take Your Shot - a community
campaign to offer COVID-19 vaccines as major events return.
 
“This is a great opportunity for people that have been unable or hesitant to get
a vaccine to now get one,” Mayor Dean Trantalis said. “By delivering the
vaccines to places where groups of people are will allow us to put the
pandemic behind us, sooner rather than later.”  
 
The program will kick off Friday, May 14 with a pop-up vaccine site at the
Shane Duncan Band concert at Huizenga Plaza (32 E. Las Olas Blvd., Ft.
Lauderdale) presented by the City of Fort Lauderdale and Riverwalk Fort
Lauderdale. The Florida Department of Health in Broward County will
administer first dose Pfizer vaccines from 6-8 p.m. Funky Buddha Brewery will
be handing out coupons for anyone getting a shot. Vaccines are available for
children ages 12 and over and adults. Minors must be accompanied by a
parent or legal guardian with documentation (birth certificate, guardianship

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JUWQ0bA5EJP645DARpr0kP6r3dgKHwG5yWa35pA-vjZGtrK_6ZLiOc6O2kl5ff7c4fCQ1MseXvbzmdgnbzYDF6vietJ_rrcrC-Cle421mReFFuPF4N7zTEq8hiCOpwzCZA4zmVCGlLFETHJIrSNfr7jygffLX1aPZ0YwtueEScS8X9J24jlkE3OQmWnPR2Qgg7YTiLEfXI13lU6uThyCgNHACU0KdlxDsoUxkwpMEJjqeUP0sjgYx6j9vO841VB1&c=gezTOWCiYvzy27wNnaPjTfAbUOXi3U7849kk0jtIO_Sj4mdV-fBMKg==&ch=97YdhMG2FqA0V-PFsqHMVWalFzdhYxT84MukaFveNYnnoQKT6NCdLg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JUWQ0bA5EJP645DARpr0kP6r3dgKHwG5yWa35pA-vjZGtrK_6ZLiOc6O2kl5ff7cuYZO9_AnB6_MlXjngs9XdbrIM02CQ59HoB8kww8_H4YG99PcQ7CQjHNa03JXzmVjQcHlKicecpxdsLPsCI72hR9-JZhTW7Nk_eMsEDFVqvayz38RN6dEzzUUmbqHKRn4ihX1xgVkLQI=&c=gezTOWCiYvzy27wNnaPjTfAbUOXi3U7849kk0jtIO_Sj4mdV-fBMKg==&ch=97YdhMG2FqA0V-PFsqHMVWalFzdhYxT84MukaFveNYnnoQKT6NCdLg==


papers, etc.).
 
On May 29, a vaccine pop-up site (for ages 12 and up) will be offered at the
MASS District (Music & Arts South of Sunrise) FTLArtwalk starting at 6 p.m.
https://tockify.com/massdistrict/detail/4/1622325600000
 
Walmart will be giving vaccines at Carter Park Jamz (1450 W. Sunrise Blvd.,
Fort Lauderdale) on June 18. The event starts at 7 p.m.
 
Additional community vaccination events will be announced as they are
scheduled.
 
The city is also promoting homebound vaccine administration. To schedule a
vaccine, visit homebound.patientportalfl.com or call 833-930-3672. Registration
is available in English, Spanish, and Haitian Creole. You can also email
homeboundvaccines@cdrmaguire.com for more information. 

https://tockify.com/massdistrict/detail/4/1622325600000
http://homebound.patientportalfl.com/
mailto:homeboundvaccines@cdrmaguire.com










Department of Children and Families announced the launch of OUR (Opportunities for
Utilities and Rental Assistance) Emergency Assistance Program. This program aims at
assisting low-income renters whose household income is at or below 80% of the Area
Median Income, families who have experienced unemployment or a loss of income within
the past 90 days, or families that are at risk of losing their home as a result of the
pandemic.
The OUR application is now open! Please visit www.ourflorida.com to apply, or call 833-
493-0594 for more information.

Downtown Development Authority Dashboard
We recently launched a page on our website with a Dashboard that
provides an overview of current indicators and long-term trends that
showcase the evolution of DowntownFTL through three lenses:

https://flhouse.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=40380522d6bcc5e5b24ca0fe5&id=0cbe098240&e=68433dad5b
https://flhouse.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=40380522d6bcc5e5b24ca0fe5&id=aa0a1cf117&e=68433dad5b


Economy, People, and Place.
 
Visit www.ddaftl.org/dashboard to learn more about key metrics that
impact DowntownFTL.

Click below for the food, shower, and outreach guide.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001MiMBAEFl8SZokjSqMjz3D6neaCF6qUnva7kxRryqOWCYQesXwBxP3EhwK4H7Hs34VUvRYpAG3t1pt7ievkPLpBIt_LMeIThTr53x-DMEPIoSTKEQMwt3-dOFsdfNhofWXYeSzjsRTWWibme-jXZe9HOtMw177CPH&c=_-fv_2DmefW7qg8OWzzTz5o_WeJ3MY12zvSeHeWpYTMNYC8kFF4D5g==&ch=Z8ozAQZXD5ornt8RqFZx3qky9Y-2BYgND5Hm8jTXBizQHNve6oB-zg==


We have the following Board Vacancies below. Please email Nancy Fry
nfry@fortlauderdale.gov if you are interested in serving on a Fort Lauderdale
City Board.  

Aviation Advisory Board
Community Appearance Board

Education Advisory Board
Infrastructure Task Force Committee
Central City Redevelopment Board

Code Enforcement Board
Community Services Board
Insurance Advisory Board

Nuisance Abatement Board
Invest Fort Lauderdale, Inc. Board of Directors

Northwest Progresso Flagler Heights

Boards and Committees Information

Stay informed in an emergency! Sign Up for Alert FTL 

The City uses Alert FTL to send mass notifications and keep citizens informed in the event
of an emergency.

mailto:nfry@fortlauderdale.gov
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/city-clerk-s-office/advisory-boards-and-committees-information
https://member.everbridge.net/892807736729056/login


Alert FTL is free to neighbors, simply click here to sign up or call our 24-Hour Customer
Service Center at 954-828-8000. 

How Alert FTL works
Alert FTL is powered by Everbridge 
Alert FTL delivers notifications by phone, email, and/or text.
Alert FTL is compatible with TDD/TTY devices for those who are deaf or hard of
hearing.
When the City issues an Alert FTL notification, the 24-hour Neighbor Service Center
phone number, 954-828-8000, will appear on the caller ID.
Notifications cannot be delivered to phone numbers with a privacy lock feature. To
ensure notifications are received, subscribers should either turn off the privacy lock
feature during emergencies, enter 954-828-8000 on their “safe list” of phone
numbers, or enter a cell phone number when registering for the service.
Individuals who have already registered for the service but would like to update their
phone number or add a cell phone number to the database may do so by re-
registering. 
The Everbridge Mobile app sends geographically-based messages to subscribers
nationwide. 

Click here to sign up today
Download on the App Store
Get it on Google Play

 
Note for Cell Phone Only Households
The Alert FTL telephone database is generated from the City’s Utility Billing records,
Geographic Information Systems (GIS) mapping layers, and manual registrations
completed online or through Customer Service.
The Federal Communications Commission prohibits Alert FTL from calling a cell phone
except in life safety emergencies. Fort Lauderdale neighbors and business owners who
only use cell phones should manually register their cell phone numbers with Alert FTL to
ensure they receive notifications. 

​The American Rescue Plan Act established the Restaurant
Revitalization Fund (RRF) to provide funding to help restaurants and

other eligible businesses keep their doors open.
 

This program will provide restaurants with funding equal to their
pandemic-related revenue loss up to $10 million per business and no

more than $5 million per physical location.

https://member.everbridge.net/892807736729056/login
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/neighbors/customer-service-lauderserv
https://member.everbridge.net/892807736729056/login
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/everbridge/id565859420
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.everbridge.mobile.iv.recipient&hl=en


 
Recipients are not required to repay the funding as long as funds are

used for eligible uses no later than March 11, 2023. 
 

The application portal will remain open until all funds are exhausted.

Learn More

The Pulse on DowntownFTL: Market Report Series
May 27, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.

Save the date and join us for The Pulse on DowntownFTL as we release
our Commercial Real Estate Market Report by Colliers International,
along with a panel of special guest speakers. Stay tuned for more
details!
 

https://www.sba.gov/funding-programs/loans/covid-19-relief-options/restaurant-revitalization-fund?fbclid=IwAR3ohmYRk_KpleyYrKH52dpXw5w9JpY2_2B0qyMdbDfdGEQsbOR05Q5LRZk


Click here to register for the event.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001MiMBAEFl8SZokjSqMjz3D6neaCF6qUnva7kxRryqOWCYQesXwBxP3EhwK4H7Hs34IS0mD8zHDOjk2wLRxGicHzcYBZ2ip4L35qwFNSFlMqKcSdhY3ni6puURHmK-ltQlJ7J4TMISgcz9kQZWuFSlXsnRBBrrSYVSzZp5DZdrYZHTQCIkGln2RyXDaiBlCLFaf5a0Cq_t_t8n0pRH2uFev1lwgdenWNZ6&c=_-fv_2DmefW7qg8OWzzTz5o_WeJ3MY12zvSeHeWpYTMNYC8kFF4D5g==&ch=Z8ozAQZXD5ornt8RqFZx3qky9Y-2BYgND5Hm8jTXBizQHNve6oB-zg==






 Did you know the Building Services Division has an Interactive Residential Diagram that leads
neighbors to a permit checklist based on the type of project they are completing? When

neighbors have questions regarding what documents they need, you can share this dashboard
with them. The interactive dashboard can be found

at: https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/sustainable-development/building-
services/building-permit-general-info.

EMERGENCY RENT
ASSISTANCE

A new Broward County program can
pay up to 12 months in past due rent
and utilities if renters have experienced
financial hardship due to the COVID-19
pandemic.

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/sustainable-development/building-services/building-permit-general-info


Broward County Commission has
launched an Emergency Rental
Assistance program for residents who
have been impacted by Covid-19 and
meet certain income requirements. This
Emergency Rental Assistance Program
(ERAP), which provides the County
with $53 million in U.S. Treasury
Department funds, is different than
previous programs offered, so even if
renters were not qualified for, or
elected not to participate in, other
rental assistance programs, they
should take a moment to review this
new assistance.

ERAP provides up to 12 months of past
due rent and utility payments (back to
March 13, 2020) for low-income rental
households that have experienced
financial hardships as a result of the
COVID-19 pandemic. Additionally,
eligible households can receive up to
three months of future payments if
needed to ensure housing stability, and
if funds are available.

Tenants and landlords must work together to participate in the program, and funds will be
paid directly to landlords/rental management companies and utility providers. 
The county has made various resources available to assist in the application process,
including local intake centers where help is offered in person, as well as a call center
staffed with multilingual English/Spanish/Haitian Creole professionals from 8 a.m. to 5
p.m. Monday-Friday. 

Applications are now being accepted!





What a glorious day on glorious Fort Lauderdale beach with Ina Lee! It was a
pleasure to welcome everyone at the start of the Fort Lauderdale Air Show! So
wonderful to be in the fresh air with a delightful breeze and see people enjoying
themselves as a community. Thank you to the producers and sponsors.

So pleased to be among the elected
officials (pictured here with Mayor
Trantalis and Vice Mayor Moraitis),
family, and neighbors honoring Pio
Ieraci. I first met Pio almost 20 years
ago when I was the president of the
Central Beach Alliance and he led the
Galt Ocean Mile Civic Association. Our
groups shared many similar issues and
concerns and I truly enjoyed our working
together then and always. We lost Pio



way to soon.

Excellent dialogue at the South Middle
River Civic Association meeting.
Pleased to join our Police, Public Works,
and Transportation and Mobility Staff as
we navigated the 13th Street sewer line
project and related MOT detours.

Thank you to the Lake Ridge Civic
Association for inviting me to the Little
Free Library Installation and Ribbon
Cutting. The students did a great job
painting and it was wonderful to see
everyone in person at the block party!
As always, City Staff does such a
tremendous job working with the
neighborhoods and volunteers.

Checking out the Las Olas Oceanside
Park (LOOP). If you have not made it
there yet for a fabulous Saturday Market
experience, then what are you waiting
for?! Exhibiting there was “Art of the
Sole” - an amazing organization which
recycles Ocean trash and flip flops into
gorgeous pieces of art. Check out their
full story; truly inspirational!

Florida AIDS Walk and Music Festival
on the beach. Great turnout, great spirit,
and great cause. Thank you to all
involved!



News Articles

Your condo building still can require masks and much more. Here’s what associations
may enforce.

Boutique hotel coming to downtown Fort Lauderdale, at east end of Las Olas

COVID-19 Frequently Asked Questions
& Informational Links

COVID-19 Dashboard Baptist Health Memorial Health

Broward School Coronavirus Updates Broward Food Resources

Search COVID-19 In Your Area By Zip Code

The greatness of our community starts with passionate citizens like you. 

Please do not hesitate to contact our District 2 Outreach Coordinator, Celia
Gisleson, with any questions, comments or thoughtful suggestions
cgisleson@fortlauderdale.gov or 954-828-5923.

Fort Lauderdale City Calendar City News Center

Visit the District 2 Website Follow us on Facebook

Steve Glassman
Fort Lauderdale City Commissioner, District 2 

https://www.sun-sentinel.com/business/fl-bz-condo-covid-rules-20210517-4jbfunr7fzhfvjq36i6h5ys7fi-story.html
https://www.sun-sentinel.com/local/broward/fort-lauderdale/fl-ne-hotel-las-olas-new-20210517-eselo4shhjgptnvbwmpvrygs2a-story.html
https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/96dd742462124fa0b38ddedb9b25e429
https://baptisthealth.net/en/lp/pages/care-on-demand.aspx
https://www.mhs.net/services/memorialdocnow
https://news.browardschools.com/
https://fheed.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=d11334234f7b4d6da572f326d8dadc7d
http://www.sun-sentinel.com/coronavirus/fl-ne-florida-coronavirus-cases-by-the-numbers-20200320-4dnircjpyjbl5g44ihlep6dpou-htmlstory.html
mailto:praju@fortlauderdale.gov
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/city-manager-s-office/strategic-communications/event-calendar
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/city-manager-s-office/strategic-communications/city-news
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/city-commission/vice-mayor-steven-glassman
https://www.facebook.com/glassman4ftl/

